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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR THE ENVIRONMENT   

BY DEPUTY D.J. WARR OF ST. HELIER SOUTH 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 4th MARCH 2024 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 11th MARCH 2024 

 

 

Question 

 

 

“Further to the withdrawal of ‘Development of Town Masterplan’ (P.9/2023), and the comments on the 

proposition presented by the previous Council of Ministers, will the Minister detail what proposals, if any, 

the present Government has to develop a Town Masterplan; and if there are no such proposals, will the 

Minister explain why not?” 

 

Answer 

 

 

The Government recognises that planning for the future of Town is critical to the sustainable development 

of the island and Ministers propose to develop a Plan for Town. 

This will provide a tool to plan comprehensively and positively for the delivery of change in the Town of 

St Helier; and will focus on the key deliverables over the remainder of this term of government. 

 

 

 

 


